
SGA MINUTES 

10.16.23 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Wyatt Aiken Ben Le Yun Ha Mia Brown Mr. Barry 

 BoKyeong Kim Bake Johnson   

  Novita Whillock Dori Do  

Andreea Trifas Liana Jayasena Haylie Ledding Ugie Alilonu  

Lex Mroczko Jacob Kim Katie Smith Caroline Wiggins  

     

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. A few 

are absent today due to various reasons, so representatives will be presenting their reports for 

them.  

Temporary Parliamentarian, Novita Whillock 

Thought of the day: “We were the people who were not in the papers. We lived in the blank 

white spaces at the edges of print. It gave us more freedom. We lived in the gaps between the 

stories.”- Margaret Atwood 

You do not have to be “on the paper” to be important or respected. It is okay to be on the 

sidelines but keep making opportunities for yourselves. 

Sergeant at Arms, Lex Mroczko 

The School Spirit Committee will be hosting Pumpkin Painting on Saturday the 21st of October 

at 4:00 PM.  

Secretary, Andreea Trifas 

I will be assembling goody bags this weekend and would appreciate it if you guys could help me 

put together the End-of-Term Goody Bags. I will make a post this weekend and would like some 

of you to show up. Thank you! 

Temporary Treasurer, Yun Ha 

Please see the spreadsheet I emailed to you all. You may see the approved clubs on the 

spreadsheet, as well as their budget and current deducted budgets. Some money has been moved 

to the Club Committee from the Executive Committee budgets. 



Note: The spreadsheet reflects the remaining budget. 

Temporary Vice President, Bake Johnson 

This week we will be having AC study breaks: Tuesday will be Cinnabon, Wednesday will be 

Foosackly’s, Thursday will be Boba, and we will have Big Scream Friday after class! The 

Halloween Caf Party will be Saturday, the 21st. Please attend! 

President, Wyatt Aiken 

If anyone is interested in shadowing, please reach out to any of the current officers through email 

or Teams. 

SGA Advisors 

Mr. Barry: Keep up the good work and keep me informed! 

Closing Remarks / Open Floor 

 


